May 31, 1962

Mr. Lloyd J. Montzingo
Associate Secretary

The Mathematical Assoc, of America
University of Buffalo

Buffale 1L, New York

Dear MNr. antzinga:

Please find enclosed the report of
the April meeting of the Iowa
Section. ‘ '

May I please have an additionsl
supply of MAA applications and
deseriptive brochures.

It would appear at this point
that I probably will be the chapter
officer attending the meeting at
Vancouver, B. C, in August,

Sincerely yours,

Earle L. Canfield
Dean
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